
 

 

 
Date: 30.09.2024 

  
 
To,  
The General Manager —Listing 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd,  
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (East), Mumbai– 400051 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Script Symbol: TUNWAL 
 
Sub: Intimation for Closure of Trading Window 
 
Dear Sir(s), 
 
This is to inform you that in accordance with the code of Practices and Procedures for Fair 
Disclosure of Unpublished Price Sensitive Information framed by the Company pursuant to 
the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 the trading window for dealing in 
the securities of the Company will remain closed for all Designated Person of the Company 
from 01st October, 2024 and would be open after 48 hours of the announcement of Financial 
Results of the half year ended 30th September, 2024. 
 
This is for your information and records please. 
 
Thanking You,  
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For Tunwal E-Motors Limited 
(Formerly Known as Tunwal E-Motors Private Limited) 
 
 
 
Jhumarmal Pannaram Tunwal  
Managing Director 
DIN No.: 07486090 
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